
President: Judy Mattson 

 

1st Vice: Gary Hagemann 

 

2nd Vice: Craig Brose 

 

3rd Vice: Jeff Wick 

 

Secretary: Terry Thorson 

 

Treasurer: Karen Hill 

 

Board of Directors: 

Donald Oestreich 

Tyler Trende 

Harvey Krohn 

Joyce Thorson 

 

Lion Tamer:  
Bonnie Weber 

 

Tail Twister:  
Jeff Wick 

 

Membership: 

Bonnie Weber 

Steve Weber 

Becky Frank 

 

Immediate Past President: 

Terry Thorson 

 

J       
 

 

  

                        WE “GET TO” SERVE  

 
  

 

 

 
 

BREAKFAST BUFFET FUNDRAISER 
We hosted a breakfast buffet on Sunday, August 25th to 

help Tony Welch and Sue (Cochran) Welch with medical 

expenses. We had a great turn out for the breakfast. Tony 

and Sue were able to attend and visit with many friends and 

relatives. Thank you to everyone who helped and supported 

this great event. Pictured is Tony Welch, Sue (Cochran) 

Welch, and Lion President Judy. 

 
HOT DOGS AT LIONS PARK 
We served hotdogs, chips and lemonade at the 

Farmers Market at Lions Park on June 13th, August 

22nd, and again on August 29th. Thank you to 

everyone who has donated and worked at these 

events. It is a great way to get exposure for our club 

and to visit 

with our 

friends and 

neighbors. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
CORN AND HAMBURGERS! 
We have been talking about an event like this for 

quite some time. Lion President Judy decided it was 

time to quit talking and get it going. So here is the 

plan. The event will take place in our parking lot on 

Friday September 13th from 4:30 pm until 7:30 pm. 

We will be serving a hamburger and all you want 

corn, while supplies last. Jason Deiter has agreed to 

play music. This should be a fun time, but we will 

need your help. There will be set up, serving, 

cooking, and clean up.  
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ZONE MEETING 
We had our first Zone meeting of the year at our club on August 19th. PDG Lion Tom Fiecke is our Zone chair and led 

the meeting. There were five clubs in attendance. Also attending was 2nd Vice District Governor Judy Herrala. The 

Howard Lake club provided hors d’oeurvres. It was a good meeting and a lot of good information was shared amongst 

the clubs. Thank you to everyone who attended. 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
September 3rd – Kids Sight screening at Winsted and Waverly 

September 4th – Kids Sight screening at Winsted and Waverly 

September 5th - Meeting at 7:00 p.m. potluck meal. 

September 13th – Parking Lot Party 4:30 – 7:30 pm at Lions Hall 

September 19th – Meeting at 7:00 p.m. potluck meal. 

 

Meetings 
The first meeting is Thursday, September 5th at 7:00 p.m. potluck meal 

The second meeting is Thursday, September 19th at 7:00 p.m. potluck meal 

 
KIDS SIGHT 
We are scheduled to do Kids Sight screening at the Waverly and Winsted 

elementary schools on September 3rd and 4th. 

The schedule for Tuesday will be two shifts. 1st shift is from 9:00 a.m. until 

2:00 p.m. and 2nd shift is from 1:30 p.m. until 6:30 p.m. for a total of 8 

workers at 2 workers per shift. 

Wednesday will be one shift from 8:30 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. for a total of 4 

workers. 

Lion Terry is chair of this project. Let him know which shift you will be 

able to work.  

 
SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE 
A School Supply drive is being chaired by Lions Steve and Bonnie Weber. There will be collection boxes at Howard 

Lake Foods, City Hall, and maybe at the bank. Collection will be ongoing from August 1st to September 1st. 

 
LINKS 
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                

Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  

District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 

5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php                                     

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

 
LAWN MOWER 
A lock has been put on the storage shed, there is a key for it in the lock box. There is a lawn mower and a gas can in 

there so anyone who thinks the lawn needs mowing can easily do so. If you need the combination for the lock box 

come to a meeting or call the Secretary, he can give it to you. Have YOU helped with the mowing yet? 

 

DUES 
The dues are due now. July 1st the rate went to $60.00 for individual and $100.00 for the family rate. If you have 

already paid, Thank You, if not please send in to P.O. Box 13, Howard Lake MN. 55349 or pay at the next meeting. 

Thank You. 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays 

in September: Tyler Trende (3). 

 


